
 

    24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The SeaTac City Council scheduled a Special Council 
Meeting for an Executive Session on potential litigation on 

Tuesday, February 16, 2021 at 4 p.m. A quorum of the 

Council may be present. The meeting will be held virtually. 
Additional details can be found on the City’s website: 

www.seatacwa.gov.  

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 
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